
The Dean and Head of the School of Engineering, 

Professor Cristina Trois

cordially invites you to attend the

ANNUAL DESIGN PROJECT OPEN DAY
Final year student projects will be on display and laboratories will be open for 
viewing. Staff members will be available to discuss Electrical, Electronic and 

Computer Engineering courses and career opportunities.

DATE
Wednesday, 22 November 2017 

TIME
14h00 – 17h30 

VENUE
Electrical, Electronic & Computer Engineering building 

Howard College Campus, UKZN

ENQUIRIES
Ms B Mokoena  q  Tel: 031 260 2753/ 2744  q  Email: mokoenab@ukzn.ac.za
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